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Important VECAP Forum  
Hotel Room Block Information 

 

As of August 8, 2024, we have filled up our VECAP Forum room block for Sunday, 

October 6, but a few rooms are still available for the Monday, October 7 

through Thursday, October 10.  We suggest that you consider reserving a room 

for Sunday night at a hotel within walking distance to the Sheraton OKC 

Downtown and then booking the remaining rooms nights in the VECAP block at 

the Sheraton.   

 

Below are Some hotels within walking distance (distance between the hotel and 

Sheraton is noted), but please note this list is not all inclusive, as there are other 

options within the area that might better meet your needs. 

 

Wyndham Grand Oklahoma City (across the street) 

405-228-8000 

 

Skirvin Hilton Oklahoma City (0.1 miles) 

405-272-3040 

 

Renaissance Oklahoma City Downtown (0.3 miles) 

405-768-5300 

 

Courtyard Oklahoma City Bricktown (0.3 miles)  

405-232-2290 

 

Omni Oklahoma City Hotel (0.4 miles) 

405-438-6500 

 

Aloft Bricktown (0.5 miles) 

405-605-2100 

 

Fairfield Inn & Suites Oklahoma City Downtown (0.5 miles and on the tram route) 

205-604-5050 

 

If you are staying at another hotel on Sunday, and then moving over to the 

Sheraton for the remainder of your time at the conference, please let us know 

by emailing your preferred email contact to vecapoffice@gmail.com.  We are 

asking the Sheraton to add more rooms to our block but will not know if this is an 

option until Saturday, September 14.   

• We will send out one email notification on Saturday, September 14 to 

notify if additional rooms are, or are not, available.  
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• If we can add rooms, they will have to be booked by the individual and 

will be available on a first come/first serve basis.   

• We cannot guarantee a room will become available at the Sheraton for 

Sunday night. 

• It will be the individual’s responsibility to cancel their existing Sunday night 

room reservation at the hotel where they booked.  

 

If you end up staying at an off-property hotel on Sunday night, please know that 

we can store your luggage on Monday during the Forum until you are able to 

get into your reserved room at the Sheraton on Monday.   

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Forum! 


